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Thank you for participating in the February 25, 2016 Center for Excellence in Teaching's Lunchtime Dialogue on "Making Your Course Accessible to All Learners: Supporting Students.” Jane Hardin of the Department of Education led the conversation.  We engaged in sharing, discussion, and exploration of resources to reach students with a range of disabilities.
Your presence at this event demonstrates a commitment to learn and enhance your professional effectiveness. We appreciate your interest in this subject and hope that the information gleaned will be useful in your interactions with Simmons students. We look forward to seeing you at future programs. 

Best wishes, 
Rosalyn
M. Rosalyn Diamond, PhD
Associate Director 


